
 

  

PUBLIC ART COMMITTEE 
 
DATE:  June 3, 2024 
 
TO:  City Commission  
 
FROM:  Public Art Committee  
 
SUBJECT: Underwater Sculpture Round 3: Velvet Anvil Artist Selection and Design 
 
 

At the meeting of the Public Art Committee held on March 21, 2024, the Committee 
recommended Velvet Anvil for the Underwater Sculpture Round 3 project. Velvet Anvil’s design will 
further expand the Underwater Sculpture Garden as well as beautify the community and increase 
tourism.  

 
The Committee unanimously approved the proposed design recommendation. The Committee 

believes it will enhance the aesthetic and cultural value of the City and Shipwreck Park.  
 
 

 
__________________________ 

Tobi Aycock 
Chair 

Public Art Committee 
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